
“Living Church in Our Community” 

PASTORAL TEAM 

Rev. J. Dennis Jaspers - Pastor 

Rev. Jerome Bishop - Parochial Vicar 

Mr. Brian Caperton - Pastoral Associate 

Deacon Dave Meyer - Deacon 

Mrs. Kimberly Roy ï Principal 

Mr. Jim McCormick ï Director of Music Ministries 

Mrs. Kathy Abele ï Business Manager 
 

BAPTISM PREPARATION PROGRAM 
Parents are expected to attend the program prior to  

the baptism of their child. Godparents are welcome.  

The program is offered quarterly. Please call the  

Parish Office for reservations. 
 

ADULT INITIATION INTO THE  

CATHOLIC FAITH 

Adults who would like to learn more about the  

Catholic Faith or who wish to become Catholic  

may call the Office of Faith Formation at  

686-1124 for information. 
 

WEDDINGS 

Couples should contact the pastor at least six  

months before they plan to be married. 
 

NEW PARISHIONERS 

Please call the Parish Office to register or log  

onto the Parish website.  
 

HOSPITAL STAY 

Please inform the Parish Office so a Pastoral  

Staff member may visit and pray for the  

family member. 

Parish E-mail...é.Parishoffice@svfchurch.org 

 

Parish Office Phone ....................... 791-9030 
Religious Education ....................... 791-6321 
School ............................................. 791-6320 
Music Ministry ................................ 791-9030 

            ORDER OF MASSES 
            Saturday Evening: 5:00 p.m. 
            Sunday: 9:00 a.m. and 11:00 a.m. 
            Weekday: (In Chapel) 8:20 a.m. 
 

            Sacrament of Reconciliation 
            Saturday 3:30-4:30 p.m. 

The mission of St. Vincent Ferrer Parish is to be a 
Catholic community of faithful followers of Jesus 
Christ. We strive to be people of faith, hope, love  
and prayer, open to the Holy Spirit, and witnesses  to 
the Gospel in our words, deeds, and way of life. 
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2018-2019  PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL 

 

Chairperson Terry Callan 793-3546 
Vice-Chairperson Jack Schwein 289-4867 
Member-at-Large Mark Dunkley 791-6470 
Member-at-Large Travis Everly 918-0380 
Member-at-Large Jodi Kastner 891-5957 
Member-at-Large Julie Morency 675-5576 
Athletics Lisa Samson 984-1755 
Building & Finance rotating rep members 
Education Comm. Michael Beiting 600-1556 
Worship Susan Aloisio 745-9181 
Parish Life Comm. Chris Homan 745-9958 
 Bill Mountel 793-7634 
Festival Comm. Mark Dunkley 791-6470 
Recording Secretary  
Deacon Dave Meyer 258-8555 

NETWORK OF CARE 

Communion Visits to the Homebound ï Members of this 
ministry take Holy Communion and visit with parishioners 
who are unable to attend Mass. This service is available for 
short and long term convalescence. Please call the Parish 
Office (791-9030). 
 

St. Vincent for the Poor ï (791-9030) 
 

Prayer Chain ï To request prayers for a special intention 
call the Parish Office (791-9030).  
 

Pregnancy Center East - (321-3100) 
www.pregnancycentereast.com 
 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR ROSARY & COMMUNION  
MINISTRY AT ARDEN COURTS  

Arden Courts is a specialized Nursing Facility for    
patients suffering from Alzheimer disease and is     
located on Galbraith Road.  More volunteers are need-
ed on Thursday mornings at 11:00 am to distribute  Holy 
Communion with the patients and Tuesday mornings at 
11:00 a.m. to pray the rosary. If interested, training will be 
provided.  Call Josette in the Parish Office 686-1118. 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS FOR JEWISH HOSPITAL 
We are in need of Eucharistic Ministers for  
Sundays at  Jewish Hospital, after the 9:00 a.m. 
Mass.  If you could join others on Sunday to 
bring Holy Communion to the patients at Jewish 
Hospital, please call Josette in the Parish Office 686-1118.  
Training will be provided and you would be scheduled 
about once every 6 to 8 weeks.    

PARISH NEWS 

GUIDE BOOK AND DIRECTORY 
We are in the process of updating our annual Guide 
Book & Directory for the church.  This book will  
contain everything pertinent to our church: the various   
ministries, organizations, committees, activities, functions 
and events, plus a  complete directory of all members.  This 
book is being provided and direct - mailed to each          
registered family at no cost to our church, and it is again 
being subsidized by local businesses that advertise.  Does 
our Church database have your family membership record 
correct? Have you changed your phone number?  Have 
you moved? Are you preparing to move soon?  Do you 
want your record published?  If you have not already      
informed the Parish Office about changes to your record, 
please let us know now so that the information in the Guide 
Book & Directory is correct.  Thank you for your help! 

HOLY DAY MASSES ON WEDNESDAY 
AUGUST 15 FOR THE FEAST OF THE 
ASSUMPTION OF MARY 
Masses will be at 12:00 noon & 7:00 p.m. 
in Church.    

LECTOR SCHEDULE 
We are about to put together the next quarterly schedule 
(Sept.-Nov.) for Lectors. Any questions or concerns should 
be directed to Susan Aloisio (205-6784) or                 
smaloisio@fuse.net by Monday, August 13. 

NEW SVF ADULT CHOIR SEASON 
Welcome back to our choir in itôs twenty   
seventh season under the direction of Jim 
McCormick and accompanist, Sherry 
McCamley.  We are always looking for new 
members!  Please call Mary Lou Metz at 891-
2927. We sing the second and fourth       
Sundays at 11:00 a.m. Mass - summers off.  
Our first rehearsal is Tuesday, August 28 in church at 
7:30 p.m.  Please be there by 7:15 p.m. 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR COMMUNION MINISTRY 
AT CARRIAGE COURT 
Carriage Court offers assisted living and memory care for 
seniors and is located on Galbraith Road.  Volunteers are 
needed on Friday mornings at 10:00 am to distribute Holy 
Communion with the patients.  If interested, training will be 
provided.  Call Josette in the Parish Office 686-1118 

AN INVITATION TO CATHOLIC PHYSICIANS AND 
HEALTH CARE PROFESSIONALS  
The Catholic Medical Association (CMA) is a national,    
physician-led community of healthcare professionals that 
informs, organizes, and inspires its members, in steadfast 
fidelity to the teachings of the Catholic Church, to uphold the 
principles of the Catholic faith in the science and practice of 
medicine. The CMA does this through its national organiza-
tion and annual conference, as well as local guilds. We are 
happy to announce the formation of the Greater Cincinnati 
Guild of the CMA designed to provide support, education, 
and fellowship for Catholic physicians and healthcare      
professionals in the area. To become involved, or for more 
information on upcoming meetings and events, please email 
Dr. Elmer Wahl at ewahl103@gmail.com or visit            
cathmed.org. 

mailto:smaloisio@fuse.net
mailto:ewahl103@gmail.com
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READINGS FOR THE WEEK OF AUGUST 12, 2018 

So that as a parish we can keep in our prayers those in our 
community who are ill, St. Vincent Ferrer Parish would like to 
publish the names of those parishioners who are in the 
hospital, recovering from an illness, or going through 
treatments. We ask that you contact the Parish Office at 791-
9030. Please pray for Donna Beiting, Elizabeth Blatz, Bob 
Churchill, Gail Furthman, Judy Gretz, Audrey Hager, Mildred 
Kampman, Ethel Labanz, Loretta Metzger, Beth Milostan, 
Richard Naber, Paul Rich, Ethan Sieber, T. Jacob Sturdy, 
Gigi Titsch, Janet Wray. 

MASS INTENTIONS 

IN THE HOSPITAL OR RECOVERING AT HOME 

Monday, August 13 
St. Pontian 
 8:20 a.m. Ethel Gerold     
 

Tuesday, August 14, 2018 
St. Maximilian Kolbe 
 8:20 a.m. Harold Schumacher   

    

Wednesday, August 15, 2018 
The Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
 12:00 p.m. Bob & Carmen Lynch   
 7:00 p.m. Fred Razo  
    

Thursday, August 16, 2018 
St. Stephen of Hungary 
 8:20 a.m. Ginny Tullo     
 

Friday, August 17, 2018 
 8:20 a.m. Marta Redmond     
  

Saturday, August 18, 2018 
 5:00 p.m. Tony Lamb   
 

Sunday, August 19 , 2018 
Twentieth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 9:00 a.m. Walt Zajo   
 11:00 a.m. St. Vincent Ferrer Parish   

DEACONõS BENCH  

Sunday: 1 Kgs 19:4-8/Ps 34:2-3, 4-5, 6-7, 8-9 [9a]/Eph 4:30--
5:2/Jn 6:41-51 
Monday: Ez 1:2-5, 24-28c/Ps 148:1-2, 11-12, 13, 14/Mt 17:22-
27 
Tuesday: Ez 2:8--3:4/Ps 119:14, 24, 72, 103, 111, 131 [103a]/
Mt 18:1-5, 10, 12-14 
Wednesday: Rv 11:19a; 12:1-6a, 10ab/Ps 45:10, 11, 12, 16 
[10bc]/1 Cor 15:20-27/Lk 1:39-56 
Thursday: Ez 12:1-12/Ps 78:56-57, 58-59, 61-62 [cf. 7b]/Mt 
18:21--19:1 
Friday: Ez 16:1-15, 60, 63 or 16:59-63/Is 12:2-3, 4bcd, 5-6 [1c]/
Mt 19:3-12 
Saturday: Ez 18:1-10, 13b, 30-32/Ps 51:12-13, 14-15, 18-19 
[12a]/Mt 19:13-15 
Next Sunday: Prv 9:1-6/Ps 34:2-3, 10-11, 12-13, 14-15 [9a]/
Eph 5:15-20/Jn 6:51-58 
These Scriptures proclaim: Joshua confronts the tribes of Israel: 
Will you desert your covenant with Yahweh?  The desertion of 
disciples is a prelude to the paschal mystery.  With Peter, howev-
er, let us profess our faith in the Lord, who gave himself up for us 
all.  

19
th
 Sunday in Ordinary Time 

There is a somewhat famous poem entitled Footprints [in 
the Sand]. I think, for those of you who know the poem, it 
illustrates how God comes to our assistance and supports 
us when we need it, and how He walks lovingly with us as 
a companion in the rest of our life.  
 

Our Old Testament reading talks about how Elijah, in his 
despair is running away and heading toward Godôs  
mountain, possibly to give God a piece of his mind. He is    
running for his life, and would just as soon die. But God      
provides sustenance for him on two occasions so he can   
complete his journey. Two weeks ago, we heard that Jesus fed 
the multitude with the few barley loves and fish, and last week 
He introduced the concept that He is the bread of life. This 
week Jesus expands on the concept of being the Bread of Life.  
 

I think we have all been there, we leave our home town go 
away to college or start a career. We come back as a success-
ful person, and all people can remember is the crazy things we 
did as a child, what we were like when we were younger.   
People have those childhood memories of us and cannot see 
us as serious (or at least semi-serious) business people. Jesus 
experiences the same thing only he comes back with an even 
greater claimðHe is the Son of God! I can sympathize with the 
people in the Gospel as I have seen apparent dramatic  
changes in people between high school and the 25th year   
reunion, and I have my doubts.  
 

But if we dwell on this point (people knew Him beforeé), I 
think we miss the key point of the readings. In our first reading 
Elijah is ready to die. He has given up, but God has not given 
up on him. And God does not give up on us!  The people had 
heard about Jesus and they came to hear the Good News. 
They were hungry for the Good News and Jesus feeds them. 
He gives them what they need in abundance. But Jesus does 
not stop there, just like for Elijah, He gives them earthly food to 
eat. He addresses their physical hunger. Our God has a long 
history of feeding His people spiritually, but just as long a   
history addressing a physical hunger as we recall the Israelites 
and the manna in the desert.  
 

In todayôs Gospel, Jesus tells the crowd He is the Bread of 
Life, and that they must eat His flesh and drink His blood to 
have eternal life. He is speaking both symbolically and literally.   
Jesus is telling them that God is the source of life and love and 
we need that love, we need to experience that love in order to 
live--truly live. When Jesus says that they must eat His body 
and drink His blood, the people will understand that they must 
take Jesus in completely. People would understand body and 
blood as a personôs entire being. So ñsymbolicallyò, Jesus is 
telling them that they must not only believe in Him, but in    
everything He teaches, and everything He does. They must 
ñconsumeò the entirety of Jesus.   
 

Finally, Jesus literally feeds us with His Body and Blood. We 
come forward in procession at Mass, in effect we make the 
journey to Jesus up the aisle with all of our pains and suffer-
ings, with all of our joys and hopes, and we literally touch our 
God, or maybe God touches us. We take our God into our 
body! For that moment, human and divine touch, and we    
experience, we dance with the divine. And if we are open to it, 
we will never be the same! 
 

For Jesus to tell the crowd that they would have to eat His  
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Monday, August 13, 2018 
 6:30 a.m.  Communion ServiceðChapel 
 8:20 a.m. MassðChapel 
 9:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. Solemn Exposition - Chapel 
   

   

Tuesday, August 14, 2018 
  6:30 a.m.  Communion ServiceðChapel 
 8:20 a.m. Massð Chapel 
 6:00 p.m. Marketing Committee - Library 
 7:00 p.m. PTO meeting - Library 
 8:00 p.m. Women's Volleyballðgym 
  

Wednesday, August 15, 2018 
 12:00 p.m. MassðChurch 
 7:00 p.m. Massï Church 
 7:00 p.m. Parish Pastoral Council - room B 
                      

Thursday, August 16, 2018 
 6:30 a.m.  Communion ServiceðChapel 
 8:20 a.m. MassðChapel 

 9:00 a.m. Teacher in service - Library/HH 
 1:00 p.m. Faith Formation - room B 
 6:00 p.m. PTO ice cream social - caf® / HH 
   

Friday, August 17, 2018 
                     6:30 a.m.  Communion ServiceðChapel 
 8:20 a.m. MassðChapel 
  
Saturday, August 18, 2018 
 3:30 - 4:30 p.m. Confessions - Church 
 5:00 p.m. MassðChurch 
  
Sunday, August 19, 2018 
 9:00 a.m. MassðChurch 
 11:00 a.m. MassðChurch 
St. Vincent for the Poor collection 

CALENDAR FOR THE WEEK 

Our next door collection for our St. Vincent for the Poor       
Society will take place the weekend of August 18 & 19.  
The baskets will be in the back of Church.   

NINETEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

All bulletin articles (blurbs) are due in writing 
nine days before the date of publication. 
(Fridays by 9:00 a.m. - nine days in advance). 
You should indicate the dates you would like 
your bulletin article to appear. Unless 
otherwise indicated, all articles will run for two 
weeks.   

 
 

BULLETIN INSERTS: Please call the parish office to get 
your bulletin insert on the calendar.  Inserts are limited and 
reservations are required.  Copies (650) of your insert need 
to be in the parish office by Wednesday morning.  

REFLECTION 
Bread of Life conversation part three 
(Yes, itôs that important!): Jesus repeats 
what he told the crowd in last weekôs  
Gospel, and in no uncertain terms, he 
makes his identity clear.  Whatever we have in this life,  
success, money, popularity, fame, the latest technologyð
none of it matters in the next life.  What matters is what 
youôre doing now to serve God and to bring about his King-
dom on earth.  Take stock of your life right now.  Will you 
be able to share in the eternal life that Jesus talks about? 
 

 

Sunday Prayer 2010-2011 É2010 Archdiocese of Chicago: Liturgy Training Publications. 1-800-933
-1800.  www.LTP.org  All rights reserved.  Used with permission. 

WEEKLY BULLETIN DEADLINE 

 

STEWARDSHIP OF OFFERING 
 
 
 

 
 

Weekly Offertory 8/5/2018  

Sunday Collection  ....................................... $ 11,678 
Other Donations .......................................... $ 3,680 
WeShare On-line Donations  ....................... $  4,162 
Sunday Collection Total  ........................... $ 19,520 
 
One Faith, One Hope, One Love Campaign Update 
Our latest disbursement from pledge payments received 
between January 1 and June 30, 2018 has been 
received.  The total was $71,815.35.  We thank those 
who made payments toward their pledge during this time 
period.  

Body and drink His Blood would have been a shock. It was/is 
cannibalism. But Jesus was not talking symbolically. He did not 
retract His statement when people complained. Jesus meant 
that they would have to consume Him in a ñsacramentalò   
manner. He had not as yet celebrated the Passover meal 
where he instituted the Sacrament of the Eucharist and     
transformed bread and wine into His Body and Blood. This  
action is both a mystery and doctrine of our faith. It is in the 
Eucharist celebration where Jesus literally gives us His Body 
and His Blood. And we eat His flesh and drink His Blood.  And 
if we believe that, if we truly believe that, we will not be able to 
get enough.--But rather we take a small piece of Flesh (in the 
form of bread) and a small sip of Blood (in the form of wine), 
and that is almost all we can bear. And for just a short while, 
we are in intimate, physical union with our God. We hope and 
pray that we in some small way can become what we eat and 
drink. ---And once again God uses generous measures to pour 
out His love, His grace upon us. And we know we are loved.  
 

The readings in Johnôs Gospel over the past few weeks 
demonstrate the love God has for us; and the abundance with 
which He pours out His love, grace, and nourishment upon us. 
All we need to do is be open to it, and love Him in return.  
Peace, Deacon Dave 

Jesus, the Bread of Life, has come so that we might have 
life to its fullness.  Fervent reception of the Holy Eucharist 
helps to discover the path God has created you to follow.  
(John 6:41-51) 

VOCATION VIEWS 
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YOUTH GROUP  meets in All Saints Youth Room.         
Students grades 7-12 from All Saints, St. Vincent Ferrer,  
St. Saviour and their friends are welcome!  We are better 
with you than we are without you, and so are you.   
 

We do not have regular Youth Group during summer 
months, but we do schedule several  
ñPrayer, Dinner &  Movieò nights.   

Keep looking here or on the All Saints website 
www.allsaints.cc for summer activities.   

Parents having a child baptized for the first time 
must attend a baptismal preparation program.  
Parents are encouraged to attend the program 
prior to the birth of their child. Godparents are 

also welcome. Please call SVF Pastoral Associate, Brian 
Caperton (686-1124) to schedule your  program date. 

BAPTISMAL PREPARATION PROGRAM 

YOUTH GROUP NEWS 

2018-2019 PREP REGISTRATION 

RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS 

  

Enrollment for 2018-2019 Sunday PREP and 
Early Childhood Religious Education Classes is 
currently in progress.  If you have not received a 
registration form in the mail, please contact   
Josette at 686-1118 or jhudek@svfchurch.org 
for information. 

 

Registration forms can also be found  
online at svfchurch.org under Faith Formation  

tab ï Religious Education. 
 

The first PREP class starts Sunday, September 16
th
 at 9:15 

a.m. with parent orientation in Hamilton Hall. 
 

Early Childhood classes are for preschoolers who will be 3 
years of age before September 30, 2018.  Classes begin 
September 16th 10:55 - 12:00 noon and run through early 
May.  Registration is required. 
 

Confirmation 2019 is scheduled for 7
th
 graders on 

February 10th at the Cathedral.  The first parent 
meeting is Sept. 19

th
 at 7:00 p.m. at All Saints.  If 

you will be in the 7
th
 grade or higher this fall and are not 

enrolled in PREP or SVF school, please contact Brian 
Caperton at 686-1124 or bcaperton@svfchurch.org to   
inquire. 
 

First Holy Communion 2019  is scheduled for second 
graders on May 5

th
, at 11:00 a.m. Mass.  The first parent 

meeting is Sept. 26
th 

 in Hamilton Hall at 6:30 p.m.  If your 
child is not enrolled in PREP or SVF school, please       
contract Brian Caperton for more information at 686-1124 
or bcaperton@svfchurch.org 

SACRAMENTAL NEWS 

PLEASE KEEP IN YOUR PRAYERS é  
all the men and women who are currently in the  
military serving our country 

SOCIAL JUSTICE 

Turkey and Meatball Ministry Now Accepting Meatballs 
Please bring your homemade or purchased 
meatballs,   already frozen, to the parish office 
during  business hours. Our transport team will 
take them to Our Daily Bread as needed.  If you 
are new to this ministry, or have questions about            
procedures, contact the Faith Formation Office or call Mary 
Apke at  492-8155.  Thanks! 

R.C.I.A. is a process for adults who desire to 
know more about the Catholic faith.  Have you 
thought about becoming Catholic?  Have you been 

baptized Catholic, but not received First Eucharist or      
Confirmation? Perhaps now is the time for you to begin the 
process.  Interested in learning more about the Catholic 
faith?  We hope youôll attend our informational ñCome 
and See Nightò Tuesday, September 4 at 7:00 PM in 
Hamilton Hall.  For more information call Brian Caperton, 
Pastoral Associate 686-1124 or bcaperton@svfchurch.org 

WILD GOOSE 
Please join us as the All Saints/ St. Vincent   
Ferrer pastoral region presents The Wild Goose 
(Part 1.)   This is an acclaimed video series   
featuring Fr. Dave Pivonka. The title comes from 
the Celtic reference to the Holy Spirit as a wild goose. The 
program features video and discussion. The Wild Goose is 
a work of the Holy Spirit, which is awakening in the hearts 
of all those participating in Godôs love and transforming    
power. This is a love that has been revealed to us by Jesus 
Christ and that leads us to our heavenly Father. As you 
walk through this series, pray for the Spirit to breathe life 
into your heart. The program began on Aug. 9 and will 
continue on Thursdays (Aug. 16, 23, 30 & Sept. 6, 13, 
20).  Each module will be presented two times ï during the 
day at 1:00 p.m. at St. Vincent  Ferrer Room ñBò and during 
the evening, 7:00 p.m., at All Saints parish center rooms 
3,4,5. For more information or to RSVP call Brian Caperton 
at 686-1124 or 792-4604. 

ADULT FAITH FORMATION NEWS 

Following the 8:30 am Mass at SVF,  Dr. Terry 
Callan will lead a bible study in Room B on five 
Tuesdays this autumn, beginning September 
11th.  The study will meet on Sept. 11, Sept. 
18 Sept. 25, Oct. 2 and Oct. 9.  At each     
session of the bible study, we will discuss the 
readings for the following Sunday. For more information or 
to register, call Terry at 513-478-8694, or e-mail him at                    
tdlcallan@gmail.com. Terry is a member of St. Vincent  
Ferrer Parish. He earned a PhD in Religious Studies (New 
Testament) from Yale University and was Professor of   
Biblical Studies at the Athenaeum of Ohio ï Mount St. 
Maryôs Seminary for 33 years. 

BIBLE STUDY 

mailto:jhudek@svfchurch.org
mailto:bcaperton@svfchurch.org
mailto:bcaperton@svfchurch.org
mailto:tdlcallan@gmail.com
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 THE LIGHTER SIDE 

SVF Gift Card Sales NOT only for gift giving! 
Buy them for everyday purchasesé 

ST. VINCENT FERRER  FALL FEST  2018  
Saturday, September 15, 3:00 p.m. - 11:00 p.m.  
Sunday, September 16, 3:00 p.m. - 9:00 p.m. 

USHERS NEEDED 

The ushers are a group of men and women who are 
dedicated to serving God and their parish.  Their   
primary responsibilities are welcoming parishioners 
and guests at Mass, assisting in seating them, taking up the        
collection and facilitating in the orderly reception of Holy 
Eucharist.  Ushers are needed for the 9:00 a.m. Mass as 
we have had a few parishioners retire.  Please call Ed 
DeGregorio, 791-1160 or epdegregorio@arh-law.com  

BID ôN BUY NEEDS YOUR HELP TO BE A SUCCESS!! 

See our Giving Tree in the back of church.  
Please take a tag, buy the item, place the    
donation under the tree or drop off to the parish 
office during normal business hours.  Donation 
requests: restaurants & area store gift cards, 
cash donations, Bengals / Reds tickets and  
apparel, sports  memorabilia, tailgating items, bicycles,  
power tools, tool storage chest, jewelry, jewelry store gift 
certificates, Toys: Legos, large  playsets, American Girl 
items, Electronics: streaming devices, Smart TV, IPad, 
IPod, Video games for Wii u, Xbox 1, PlayStation.  New 
items only, please.  We reserve the right to set the value & 
minimum bid of all donations.  Thanks for your support!! 

GRAND RAFFLE TICKETSé. MORE CHANCES TO WIN 
$35 a ticket / 2 for $60 

GRAND PRIZE $5,000 
2nd PRIZE $2,500 
3rd PRIZE  $1,500 
4th PRIZE  $1,000 
5th PRIZE  IPad 
DRAWING SEPTEMBER 16 AT 9PM 

 

Purchase tickets after Mass on Aug. 18 & 19 

Itôs hard to believe (and donôt tell the kids) but itôs 
time to start making clothing and back to school 
purchases for the family. Why not use SVF Gift 
Cards? Check out a partial list of great idea     
starters (we're also including the percentage SVF makes): 
Ŀ        Dick's (8%) 
Ŀ        Old Navy / Gap / Banana Republic (14%)  
Ŀ        Macyôs (10%) 
Ŀ        Staples (5%)  
Ŀ        Target (2.5%)  

Purchase your gift cards after Mass at the rear of church - 
main entrance OR  place your order with Chris Homan or 
Bill MounteléTHANKS 

St. Vincent Ferrer School, is seeking part time individuals 
to join our Extended Care staff. Staff members are respon-
sible for providing a safe, caring environment for children in 
grades PreK-8 from 2:30pm-6:00pm. Fingerprints,       
background check and VIRTUS is a must prior to starting. 
Applicants must be at least 18 years with a high school 
diploma.  Contact Terri Jordan: Terrijordan1@hotmail.com 

SVF SCHOOL EXTENDED DAY STAFF POSITION 

SCHOOL MEET AND GREET NIGHT 
The annual PTO ñMeet and Greetò begins at 6:00 p.m. in 
Hamilton Hall with refreshments & information tables 
on  Monday, August 20. At 7:00 p.m. everyone will gather 
in the cafeteria to hear about the upcoming year and then 
go to his or her childôs classroom to get an overview of the 
2018/2019 school year from each teacher. We look forward 
to seeing all of our parents on this special night! 
 

2018-2019 SCHOOL YEAR 
Wednesday, August 22, is the first day of school here at 
St. Vincentôs and we are  looking forward to welcoming all 
our new and ñseasonedò students. 
 

BACK TO SCHOOL COFFEE 
Reminder to SVF School Parents: We will be having 
our Back-to-School Coffee on Wednesday, August 
22 at 8:15 a.m.  Stop by and have a cup of coffee 
after dropping off your children and meet the other parents. 

SVF SCHOOL NEWS 

SVF GIFT CARDSñóBACK TO SCHOOLó 

This fall our Friday bible study group will be doing two      
studies. We will be finishing up the Ignatius Press we were 
doing in the spring, with The Book of Ruth. This study will 
only take two weeks and will begin on Friday, Sept. 21st 
and finish on the 28th. The next study, which will begin in 
October, is called "Turning Pointò, and is based on the   
Gospel of John. It will run for about 12-16 weeks. This 
study is put out by  Dynamic Catholic and is a little different 
than others we have done. This study looks at the relation-
ships that Jesus had with different people he met during 
His ministry and has a video plus study guide book with 
questions. The cost of the book is $12.95. We'll take orders 
the first week of the ñBook of Ruth Studyò, or you can call to 
order.  Our group meets in Room B on Friday's from 9:30 - 
11:15 AM.  For questions call Kathy Sweeney at 891-6352. 
Hope to see you in the fall. 

FALL BIBLE STUDY 

PLEASE NOTE: The parish office will be closed on August 
16th from 8:30 a.m. - 9:30 a.m. to attend a safety training 
workshop. 


